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NEW FRAGRANCE

KILLS TOILET BOWL GERMS

PINE-O-MITE®

HOUSEHOLD CLEANER

CLEANS DEODORIZES DISINFECTS

DOMESTIC

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

DIDECYLDIMETHYL AMMONIUM CHLORIDE......... 2.5%

REG.NO. 15059 P.C.P. ACT

1.2 LITRE

ALLIANCE MERCANTILE INC.
1178 HAMILTON ST.

VANCOUVER, B.C.  V6B 2S2

PINE-O-MITE® A multi-purpose cleaner that cleans, deodorizes and
disinfects.

DIRECTIONS:  For Kitchens and Bathrooms- floors, woodwork, walls,
cabinets, appliances, etc.  Add 70 ml PINE-O-MITE to 4.5 litres
of warm water.  For disinfecting, wait 10 minutes before wiping. 
Removes greasy film, dirt, heel marks and finger marks.  You do
not need to rinse or wipe dry (except rubber or asphalt tile
floors.)

For Laundry- Add 140 ml PINE-O-MITE to regular soap or detergent
for extra cleaning power and a fresh, odour-free wash.

PRECAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  CAUSES EYE AND SKIN
IRRITATION.  MAY BE HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED.



FIRST AID: IN CASE OF CONTACT WITH SKIN, FLUSH COPIOUSLY WITH
WATER.  IN CASE OF CONTACT WITH EYES, FLUSH WITH WATER FOR AT
LEAST 15 MINUTES AND SEEK MEDICAL ATTENTION.  IF SWALLOWED, DRINK
PLENTY OF MILK OR EGG WHITES, OR CONSUME LARGE QUANTITIES OF
WATER.  AVOID ALCOHOL.  CALL A DOCTOR.

DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING

PINE-O-MITE®

NET CONTENTS 1.2 LITRE
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


